
Dear Sirs
I wish to register my extreme concern at the possible refusal by the Northern Beaches Council to 
prevent the erection of a Telstra Tower in the Anzac Village.
There is an urgent need for the Tower to be erected to make it possible for elderly villagers to use their 
mobile phones in times of life threatening health crises. Many have pacemakers which cannot relay 
vital information to the health authorities. There are those who are confined to their units and move 
around in them with the aid of wheelchairs and walkers. They can’t leave their units to gain a signal. If 
the tower is not erected it remains a health and safety issue. 
I cannot understand how people living in areas on Collaroy plateau and neighbouring suburbs can react 
in such a callous and uncaring manner. Many of the objectors people who are far removed from the 
area. There are even some living overseas! Their irrational and ill-informed views are not based on 
scientific evidence. They are no more likely to be affected by radiation from their microwaves or from 
existing towers on the Plateau.
I plead with you to do what you can to allow the Telstra to build the tower.
Yours sincerely
Brian Thiel
7/4 Colooli Road, Narrabeen, NSW 2101.
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